
Important dates for your diary 

 
6th—Feb wear clothes which make you 

feel comfortable and happy.  

7 Feb—5:30pm star gazing at school 

8 Feb—Voyagers performing at The    

Forum, Bath  

10 Feb—FOWAS non school uniform day 

£1.  

13-17 Feb—Half Term Break 

21/22 Feb—Parent Consultation        

Meetings 3:30pm-6pm and 3:30pm-5pm    

24 Mar—Easter family bingo          

 

Attendance 

Highest attendance: 

Explorers  98%  

Lost learning: 100 hours  

 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

 

West Ashton C of E Primary School | Facebook  

We are on Facebook! Please like our page.  

  

News and Events 

 

Friday 3rd February 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 
 

The library is open after school on Tuesday and Friday. 

Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we celebrated 
Kathleen (Voyagers) for the value of wisdom, Holly 
(Discoverers) for the value of thankfulness, Vienna (Explorers) 
for the value of agape and Grace (Shooting Stars) for the value 
of wisdom.             

Congratulations to them all.  

Don’t forget it is non-school uniform day on Monday to launch Children’s Mental Health Week.  
We’re asking everyone to wear clothes that make them feel comfortable and happy. No money     
required. 

 

We are still hoping to catch a glimpse of some stars on Tuesday—the forecast is improving every 
day.  Keep an eye on DoJo on Tuesday for any last minute changes. 

 

Half term is fast approaching and I have received so much information about things that are         
happening during that week.  I have added a lot of event posters to this newsletter from museums, 
sports providers and the library.  There is plenty to keep everyone busy! 

https://www.facebook.com/WestAshtonSchoolWilts
mailto:%3ca%20href=%22https://twitter.com/Westashtoncofe?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%22%20class=%22twitter-follow-button%22%20data-show-count=%22false%22%3eFollow%20@Westashtoncofe%3c/a%3e%3cscript%20async%20src=%22https://platform.twitter.com/widgets.js%22%20charset


Congratulations to Lexi and Brie who are now 
Headliners and to Alexandra who is a Support Act.  
 
 
We are looking forward to seeing where we finish 
after the NSPCC Rocks tournament.  Today is the 
day! 

News from the classes: 

Shooting Stars: In Shooting Stars we have all got married because we were learning about Christian weddings. Mrs Blake-Thwaite was a 
guest.  In maths we have been doubling. Rhiannon 

Explorers: In English we had to write a weather forecast but for weather from Cloudy with a Chance of Meatballs. In maths we have been 
counting pounds and pence in Year 2 and in Year 1 we have been looking at numbers 1 to 20. In science we drew animals and wrote about 
if they adapt, migrate or hibernate during winter. We talked about how humans adapt by putting on warmer clothes and put our heating up. 
An arctic fox adapts by changing its fur to white to make sure prey can't see it in the snow.  Explorers Class 

Discoverers: This week in Discoverers Class we have been continuing our learning in English based on the story Escape from Pompeii. We 
have created expanded noun phrases to help describe the scene when Mount Vesuvius explodes. During Maths we have been              
consolidating our learning on length and perimeter. In PE we have been enjoying our Tag Rugby, learning about the rules and remembering 
to only pass backwards!  

Voyagers: This week, Voyagers have been working hard on our dance practice ahead of the Dance Festival next week - we will all be really 
fit by the time it comes around! In class, we have continued to read The Explorer and have written Rainforest Survival Guides based on this. 
In maths, Year 5 have continued their work on fractions whilst Year 6 have been tackling problems involving algebra. We have also been 
looking at maps of our local area in geography; discussing the changes that have occurred around where we live and why this might be. We 
have been able to locate our houses as well as our school and other places of interest. 

Sign up sheets for the Parent Consultation Meetings will be going up in the reception area on Monday.  Please sign up to come and have 
a chat with your child/children’s class teacher. 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 





 

National Online Safety Update 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

FOWAS event 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Voyagers—

Trowbridge library 

book club 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


